
To:  Board of Education 
 
From:  Tony Barron, executive director, facilities & operations, ext. 1643 
 
Re:  Security Cameras – Alexander Open Systems, Inc. - Facilities and Operations 
 
Date:  July 23, 2018 
 
Background: 
At the June 12, 2017 meeting, the board of education approved the construction of a 
warehouse, facilities and operations building along with equipping new and existing 
buildings located at 711 E. 23rd Street.   
 
Rationale: 
Security cameras are needed to secure the complex.  Administration has entered into an 
agreement with Alexander Open Systems, Inc. for the purchase of Axis Network 
Cameras in the amount of $27,883.82.   
 
Recommendation 
Administration recommends board approval to purchase security cameras for the 
Facilities & Operations Complex from Alexander Open Systems, Inc. in the amount of 
$27,883.82 to be paid from the Capital Outlay Fund. 
 
Motion 
“I move the Board of Education approve the purchase of security cameras for the 
Facilities & Operations Complex from Alexander Open Systems, Inc. in the amount of 
$27,883.82 to be paid from the Capital Outlay Fund.” 


